
  

“God, what is it You want to do through me?” 
 

  

  

A Prayer to Further Spread the Good News for the 
Fifth Week of Lent 

 

Dear God, we come to you with open hearts to continue blessing 
Metropolitan Community Church of Washington DC, bless others, and 
to further spread the good news of God’s unconditional love. We ask 
“God, how do you want us to share more financially with our 
church?” We shall give generously with a willing and joyful heart, 
“filled to the brim.” Amen. 
 

By Clara Carter, Prayer Supporter for the MCCDC Generosity Team, 
lover of the Upper Room which she often reads aloud at the Noon 
Prayer Call, and an explorer of various translations of the Bible. 

 

   

 

  

  

Please join the inspiration of our Daily Devotionals for Lent, Holy 
Week, and Easter on the theme Full to the Brim. Please email your 
reflection, prayer, or other contribution to MCCDC Senior Pastor 
Rev. Elder Dwayne Johnson at RevDwayne@mccdc.com.  

 

Donate to MCCDC  
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